
2018 Homeschool Science Fair 
Thursday, January 18, 2018 

Leonardtown Library 
    
   
You are invited to participate in our 17th annual Southern Maryland 
Homeschool Science Fair.  Your student (grades K-12) may register for either 
a science display or a scientific method experiment.  The student participating 
with a scientific display should demonstrate knowledge of a science topic 
using visual aids.  The student participating with a scientific method 
experiment should demonstrate knowledge of a topic using the results from 
conducting an experiment following the scientific method. 
 
The Science Fair will be held in and sponsored by the Leonardtown Library. 
Students may arrive and begin setting up at 5:00pm, and judging will begin at 
approximately 5:45pm.  Students should remain with their projects to be 
interviewed by the judges.  Participation awards will be presented at 
approximately 7:00pm.  All participants will receive comment books, judging 
sheets, and participation certificates.  The Science Fair will remain open to the 
public until 7:30pm. 
 
There will be an opportunity for our middle and high school level participants 
to progress to the St. Mary’s County Science and Engineering Fair on January 
26-27, 2018.  Interested candidates will be interviewed by an additional pair of 
judges, and will be notified that evening as to his/her status for qualification for 
the county’s science fair.  You must either live in St. Mary’s County, or 
participate in some way in homeschooling in St. Mary’s County, in order to be 
involved in the county’s fair. (Additional registration materials are required, 
which must be submitted prior to the night of the homeschool fair.  The students 
must also follow all guidelines set by the county’s school system for their projects.  
You can visit their website for specific information, or contact Cari if you need 
further clarification.) 
 
We look forward to an exciting evening for our budding scientists to share and 
learn. Please complete the registration form and return it by mail or email to 
Cari Morrison before Sunday, January 14, 2018. 
 
**A snowdate is scheduled for Monday, January 22, 2018** 
  (Please make every effort to keep both dates available.) 
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